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The past.

The purpose of this newsletter is to inform our members about your club, which was formed 40
years ago and used the current land under lease from the State Government.

In late 1999 the Club was informed our lease would not be renewed as it was part of a much larger
parcel of land the State Government had intention to sell for housing.

MDMCS under took a campaign to have our parcel of land excluded from the sale, this campaign
comprised written petitions, protest rallies with cars trailer and bikes touring around the roads of
Ingleburn (residence of the local member) which also attracted media publicity.

Eventually two Club committee members were summoned to meet senior government officials in
their office tower in Sydney, to explain our position, result of this meeting the Club were granted
permission to purchase the land under strict conditions, some of these were only Macarthur could
purchase, no third party, price as set by the government, three month time period.

(To be continued)

THE CURRENT

We cannot please everyone, although we provide areas for the small beginners with their training
wheels and progress through the mini track to the 85cc and on to the main practice area.

Competition tracks suitable for national MX and a no jump, for Amcross type events.

The main practice track, subject to weather conditions, is prepared for Saturday, Sunday and
Tuesday, a club member comes in on Saturday afternoon to improve the track after the days riding.

Speedway, Flat track and related events are catered for as is Sporting Trials

(To be continued)

THE FUTURE

You may be concerned as to the future of the complex, at this stage we own the property and have
agreements with various bodies to secure our future,

Anyone purchasing a house from the main developers are notified in the purchase documents of our
existence, provided we comply with Council and State requirements and be mindful of our
neighbours there should be no ongoing problems

(To be continued)

If you have questions or queries we need to cover please send an email to the Club.



